
Friday 13th June 2025  
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This week the children have been working hard on their Father’s Day presents, especially on their 

writing, which we’ve been very impressed with. The children all loved having Dads in for tea and 

cake so thank you to everyone who was able to join us (the energy and volume levels post cake 

remained impressively high throughout the morning!). The children have also been learning some 

new facts about the Solar System, although some remained entirely convinced that Japan and 

France are planets, so we will continue next week... 

 

Next week:  

 

Literacy: Next week we will continue our space theme, the children are going to have a go at 

coming up with their own planet, describing the environment, what or who might live there and 

any other interesting facts they can think of. They are then going to have a go at annotating their 

picture.  

Maths: We will be using the planets as a sequencing activity for the children to cut, order and 

stick down and, for those who would like the challenge, have a go at sounding out the planet names 

and writing them.   

Understanding of the World: We will continue looking at our Space topic, looking at life in space 

and how astronauts live.  

Snack – raisins & ricecakes, apples, peppers & cucumbers, satsumas, broccoli. 

 

Other: 

The Fire Brigade are coming to school on Thursday morning next week, although if they get a 

callout, they'll come on Friday instead.  

Next week the weather forecast is looking hot so could you please apply suncream before school, 

thank you! 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and a very happy Father’s Day to all the daddies! 

 

Miss Georgina and Miss Sarah 


